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12th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It is vital that we have the most up to date information regarding your child’s health needs. In addition to the data 
sheet returned to school at the start of this year, please would you take a few moments to give us information on 
your child should they suffer from Asthma, Anaphylaxis or Seizures by completing the queries set out below and 
returning with copies of any health care plans provided by your G.P. or Asthma Nurse.  
 
 
Child’s Name:     Year:   Tutor: 
 

1. My child suffers from asthma Yes    No  

2. My child carries an inhaler Yes   No  

3. I have provided a back-up inhaler to the school Yes  No  

4. My child has a care plan for their asthma Yes  No  

5. I have sent this care plan in to the school Yes  No  

6. My child suffers from Anaphylaxis Yes  No  

7. My child carries an epi-pen Yes  No  

8. I have provided a back-up epi-pen to the school Yes  No  

9. My child has a care plan for their anaphylaxis Yes    No  

10. I have sent this care plan in to the school Yes   No  

11. My child suffers from seizures Yes  No  

12. My child receives medication for their seizures Yes  No  

13. If my child is receiving medication, they have a care plan Yes  No  

14. I have sent this care plan into the school Yes  No  

 
If your child should have a care plan and you do not have one, please book an appointment with your G.P. or 
Asthma Nurse immediately and request that they provide you with one and copy it to the school as a matter of 
priority.  We want to be in a position to keep your child safe when at school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs S Ressel 
Assistant Principal 
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